26 September 2018



Dear Parents and Members of our Trinity Community

On behalf of the College Council and the Anglican Schools Commission, we are pleased to announce that Trinity Anglican College is purchasing a new piece of land in Thurgoona, adjacent to our existing campus.

The opportunity to acquire more land next to our school site creates opportunities for the future – opportunities to expand our current facilities by adding extra learning spaces, play spaces and/or playing fields. When 5.3 hectares of land became available at Somerset Rise – right next to the College – the opportunity was too good to miss.

The new land is positioned on the northern side of our campus with no dividing road. There is an E3 Environmental Management Zone (170-220 metres wide) that sits between our existing campus and the new land. Students and staff will be able to cross from our campus to the new site by a purpose-built environmental walkway that will be installed through the natural bushland. The College is in discussion with the relevant authorities to ensure that the design is sympathetic to the natural environment; all of which is consistent with our long standing commitment to the environment as part of our educational program.

While the new land presents many possibilities for the College in the future, the College Council has not made any decisions about its immediate use. There will be a number of factors to consider before finalising any potential development plans, including a consultation process with our school community as well as specific members of our external community.

On behalf of the College, we wish you and your family a wonderful end to Term 3 and a refreshing and safe holiday break.

Kind regards

Justin Beckett

Principal

Dr Ron Bailey
Chair of Council

Non w Bailey